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Greater Community Bank’s Donna McEntyre Announces Retirement

Greater Community Bank’s Chief Operating Officer, Calhoun City President, and Corporate Secretary, Donna McEntyre, announces her retirement. McEntyre’s decision to retire will bring to a close a remarkable career of 24 years in community banking.
Since joining Greater Community Bank in 2010, McEntyre has served as an essential member of the executive management team as well as a commercial lender. She was instrumental in leading the Bank through several milestones including a rebranding, two market expansions, three major construction projects, the COVID-19 pandemic, and a core systems conversion. A passionate employee advocate, McEntyre worked tirelessly to build and enhance the culture of the company, which contributed to Greater Community Bank winning local accolades of Best Bank, Best Banker, Best Mortgage Lender/Services, and Best Place to Work for multiple years. In addition, the Bank was recognized nationally in 2019 as a Banky Award winner, and in 2021 and 2022 as a recipient of American Banker Magazine’s “Best Banks to Work For.” 
"I am grateful to have spent nearly 13 years with Greater Community Bank, and deeply honored to have had the opportunity to help shape the Bank and its people into what they are today. I am very proud of what my GCB colleagues have accomplished together during a decade of both successes and challenges," said McEntyre.
“Donna’s dedication, work ethic, and passion are unbeatable,” said David Lance, President and CEO of Greater Community Bank. “I have never worked with a more driven and capable leader, and I am truly grateful for her contributions to the success of the Bank and her communities over the years. Her friendship has been invaluable to me and I wish her nothing but good health and joyous days in her retirement.”
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